
From: info=justiceinaging.org@mail.salsalabs.net <info=justiceinaging.org@mail.salsalabs.net> 
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 12/21/2016 4:55:16 PM 
Subject: We're Hiring

We're hiring two new positions to advance our fight against senior poverty. 
The successful candidates will have the opportunity to engage in high- 
impact, meaningful advocacy to protect the needs of low-income older 
adults as the Affordable Care Act, Medicaid, Medicare, Social Security and 
SSI all face tremendous threats from the new Administration and Congress. 
We are seeking exceptional professionals who are looking to use their legal 
and policy skills to make a difference during this critical time.

Litigation Director. We are looking for an experienced, talented litigator to 
lead an expanded litigation team focused on defending access to health 
and income benefits, preventing poverty and homelessness among older 
Americans, and ensuring that the safety net is available to all seniors
without discrimination. The Litigation Director can be based in any of our
three offices -  Washington DC, Oakland or Los Angeles.

Health Policy Advocate/Attorney. We're seeking a strategic health policy 
advocate or attorney in our DC office to help us push back against cuts to 
the ACA, Medicaid, Medicare, and other critical health care programs for 
low-income seniors. This position will be based in our Washington, DC 
office.

More information about these positions is available here. Please share 
this announcement broadly.
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Connect with Us

Justice In Aging
1444 Eye St., NW Suite 1100
Washington, DC 20005

1330 Broadway, Suite 525
Oakland, CA 94612

3660 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 718 
Los Angeles, CA 90010
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